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Dear Professor Matthews, 

I hope you will not mind that I have forwarded your 

draft questions to Dr.Kuper only yesterday. Dr . Kuper always prefers 

to see the Fort Hare and Rhodes questions together, and as Professor 

Guy Johnson (my locum) has only now taken over, we had to wait for 

him to contribute his quota to the questions, before we could send 

our set off to the external examiners. 

There is enough time for Dr. Kuper to return all questions in 

time, but I thought you might have wondered why you have not heard 

earlier. 

I very much appreciate what you say about the harmonious co-ope­

ration we have enjoyed for a number of years. It has been a privilege 

to work with you. Even if this is not quite the end (as you know, 

we may go on examining Fort Hare papers for a while), it is a sad 

occasion. In me it also arouses some regret:s about opportunities 

missed . 

I am planning to visit Fort Hare before the end of the present 

term, and shall ring you when I can suggest a day. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

, )e V.~v"l 


